
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
 
      May 30, 2017 
 
 

To:   UAW Local Union Presidents and Recording Secretaries 
 
Re: Asian Pacific American Labor Alliance (APALA)  
 14th Biennial Convention – August 16-20, 2017 
 Hilton Anaheim, Anaheim, California 
 
 
Greetings: 
 
The Asian Pacific American Labor Alliance’s (APALA) 14th Biennial Convention will 
convene on Wednesday, August 16 and continue through Sunday, August 20, 2017.  The 
convention hotel is the Hilton Anaheim, Anaheim, California.    
 
In order to take full advantage of all the activities at the convention, we recommend a 
Tuesday, August 15 arrival in Anaheim and a departure on Sunday, August 20. 
  
If you’re interested in attending this convention, registration and membership 
information can be found at www.apalaconvention.org.  
 

Please note the following deadlines: 
 
o APALA Registration Forms (along with payment) must be received by: 

Early Bird Special – June 9, 2017, $300 
Regular Registration – August 9, 2017, $325 

 
Thank you for your participation and I look forward to seeing you at the Convention. 
 
 
      Fraternally, 
 
 
 

Michael Stone, Director 
UAW Civil and Human Rights Department 
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